Treasurer Davis Celebrates
One
Year
Anniversary
of
Delaware ABLE Plan, Releases
Video
Specialized savings accounts protect the benefits of
individuals with disabilities.
Treasurer Colleen C. Davis is marking the first anniversary of
the Delaware ABLE Plan by releasing a new awareness campaign
and video. ABLE is a savings program for individuals with
disabilities that ensures their ability to put away money and
advance in life without risking their important government
benefits. Without ABLE, saving money for the future or earning
a fair wage can put a person’s ability to utilize Medicaid and
Supplementary Security Income (SSI) at risk.
“During ABLE’s first year, the focus was on getting the
program up and running. Now the groundwork is laid, and we are
shifting our focus towards getting information about the plan
into the hands of those who could benefit from it,” Treasurer
Davis explained, “Our new awareness video is a great, sharable
way for residents to learn about the program and how easy it
is to sign up.”
During 2019 alone, Treasurer Davis and staff have reached over
3,000 people through direct, in-person outreach at dozens of
events and community meetings. This week, a more broad online
awareness effort begins with the release of a video about
ABLE.
“Throughout my career, I have worked with thousands of people
with disabilities seeking employment,” said Dan Madrid,
Director of Policy and Performance Management and ABLE Manager

in the Office of the State Treasurer. “They would tell me that
they needed a job, but could only make so much, or needed a
job that paid less. Several would obtain jobs and then have to
refuse promotions and raises because of the asset limits
associated with their benefits. With ABLE, they don’t need to
hold themselves back anymore. They can have a stable,
successful future – and we want everyone to know about the
opportunity.”
The Treasurer has hope that Congress will help the plan expand
as well. Davis is supportive of the ABLE Age Adjustment Act,
which would increase plan eligibility to those who incurred a
disability by age 26 to those whose disability onset by age
46, making an estimated six million more Americans eligible
for the important program. Treasurer Davis is strongly in
support of the ABLE Age Adjustment Act, and released an op-ed
to encourage support and a joint statement with Lt. Governor
Bethany Hall-Long.
The Achieving a Better Life Experience (ABLE) program allows
for the creation of tax-advantaged savings accounts for
individuals with disabilities without compromising eligibility
for federal benefits such as Medicaid and Social Security.
Delaware’s ABLE plan is administered by the Office of the
State Treasurer. Learn more about Delaware’s ABLE Plan by
visiting ABLE.delaware.gov.

